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January 10, 2007
VIA HAND DELIVERY filed  electronically in docket office on 01/10/07

Hon. Sara Kyle, Chairman
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37238

Re: AT&T/BSLD Request for Approval of Customer Notification Pursuant
to Authority Rule 1220-4-1-.08
Docket No. 07-00002

Dear Chairman Kyle:

Based on discussions with the Staff, BellSouth has agreed to modify the
proposed customer notice it filed on January 2, 2007. Attached is a copy of the
revised customer notification. This notice will appear in customer bills for two
consecutive months.

BellSouth appreciates the Staff’'s prompt review of its January 2 filing. We
respectfully request that this matter be placed on the Authority’s January 22, 2007
Agenda.
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PROPOSED CUSTOMER NOTICE

AT&T Inc has acquired BellSouth Corporation. BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. has
adopted the AT&T brand name. BellSouth Long Distance is transitioning to offer
services to you using the name "AT&T Long Distance Service" and you will

notice these names appearing in your telephone bill within the next few months.

While BellSouth Long Distance will use this new name, this will not change the
service, rates, terms or conditions that you are currently receiving from BellSouth
Long Distance. We look forward to serving you, our valued customer, as AT&T.





